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1. The instructor approval letters will soon look differently.  Since all instructors must be approved 

for theory, lab, skills evaluation, and clinicals, the letter will simply state that the instructor is 
approved.  It will no longer be broken down into approval dates for the different categories of 
instruction.  The instructor code will still be in the upper right corner of the approval letter.  CPR 
will no longer appear on the approval letter.  We will check CPR credentials and student CPR 
certifications during monitoring visits.  

 
2. Schedule revisions only for the purpose of adding or removing an instructor’s name do not 

have to be sent to me.  Keep your local copy updated.  
 

3. The testing fee for the certification exam, effective July 1, 2023, is now $85.   
https://www.nurseaidetesting.com/fee-schedule-2023/ 
 

4. PLEASE. PLEASE. PLEASE. Include your program code(s) in ALL correspondence to me, 
regardless of topic! 
 

5. Program Coordinators:  Please check the CEUs provided to you by potential instructors.  ALL 
CEUs must be in Alzheimer’s/related dementias.  Ensure that the correct number of CEU 
hours are included (four are required) and that the topics are correct.  I have received 
numerous instructor code requests with missing information.  When requesting instructor 
codes, include the instructor code request form and only the required documents listed on the 
form! I continue to receive copies of BLS Provider cards, nursing licenses, college transcripts, 
etc.  These are NOT required.   
 
 

 
As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
 
Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Training and Technical Direction 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1jH-vIywYxuu9Ig_4rBmRC34p1op_ktVpKuoLRb_kHTaBUdQcsgEobWWelMu7QbedNJVTJ2zY-hQFxACB4PcGCUvcSDsu38CuGNPaKS-6usjs9dS84P4frMiTupnV_qv0BjnWTn2ZTFii68UcPQq7asP359JWHJywT-3dYLZyVgjp5JGEkLInn3_8seSOuX72ZSNKMRsn1Qp3f_SjP5B203VNGH2D8hS-y70Opseu5lM0gGtagfx40g_lEZiWYOi7jw4w2uQG3-u4iORZIyCkb3UeSuIndUZobi0N7VJGTVYO6xuSySM5MY_NvljkP7ehSRCPBnfATBvh7igK1oWwZvZMV5u6eoAULvxt0ezwjYU3abuTSNLHlw3Umpa2qYxVnAQQpM6T9Ts-mDaUTD0iVoammmiy_Aqx7GLK03TioD4/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nurseaidetesting.com%2Ffee-schedule-2023%2F
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